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Fiddle Club has moved

	The Barrie?Thornton Fiddle Club has moved to the Thornton Banquet Hall ? above the arena ?accessible?.

The Club meets the second Thursday of each month from September to June at 7 p.m.

Members $4 each, non-members $5 each.

Come, enjoy an evening of entertainment: dance, square dance, listen. All musicians and singers are welome! Ladies provide snacks.

Water, coffee, pop 75¢

For more information call Isabel Wickson at 705-534-7589, or Lloyd Preston at 705-722-8335, or Ross Parker at 705-436-3328, or

Roy Hastings at 705-487-3502

Visit the Barrie?Thornton Fiddle Club online at www.barrlethorntonflddleclub.com
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